SITE ASSURANCE DOCUMENTATION
NEW NCE FM STATION
MONTICELLO, INDIANA

Tower Owner/Operator/Leasing Agent
SBA Communications Corporation

SBA SITE ID: IN20401-A
FCC ASR # 1004163

Owner’s Agent (or Employee): Chuck Hiltz

Title: Sales Marketing Manger
Telephone: (248) 296-2363

Email contact: CHiltz@sbasite.com

See the following email correspondence for verification of site assurance from Chuck Hiltz, with
available centerline antenna heights.

IN20401 is the Monticello, Indiana tower site to be used in this application.



From: Chuck Hiltz <CHiltz@sbasite.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 4:23 PM

To: Alverson, Philip <pAlverson@pcci.edu>
Subject: RE: [External] Site assurance Letter

Hello Phillip,
I have listed the centerlines for the sites below.

IN14308: 0-131", 151'-190", 210’-347", 367-377
IN20401: 0-110", 160’-198", 218’'-270’

Chuck Hiltz
Site Marketing Manager

248.296.2363 + T

From: Alverson, Philip <pAlverson@pcci.edu>
Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 10:47 AM

To: Chuck Hiltz <CHiltz@sbasite.com>

Cc: Ed Roach <ERoach@sbasite.com>

Subject: RE: [External] Site assurance Letter

Chuck,
The site numbers are IN14308-A and IN20401-A. Use the email with centerlines
Thanks,

From: Chuck Hiltz <CHiltz@sbasite.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 9:17 AM

To: Alverson, Philip <pAlverson@pcci.edu>

Cc: Ed Roach <ERoach@sbasite.com>

Subject: Re: [External] Site assurance Letter

Phillip,

Can you please go to our website and go to the Site Locator tab and send me the SBA Site Numbers
for these sites? Once I have that I will email you the centerlines available for these sites.

You should be able to use this for the FCC requirement.

Chuck Hiltz
Site Marketing Manager
248. 296.2363 + C

On Oct 28, 2021, at 10:10 AM, Alverson, Philip <pAlverson@pcci.edu> wrote:
Good morning Chuck,

I left you a voicemail yesterday seeking site assurance letters for two towers in Indiana. One in
Logansport (ASR 1242071) and one in Monticello (ASR 1004163). At this time we are just looking
for a letter for the FCC, I have attached a brief example of what we are looking for. We need
this letter prior to even being able to submit to the FCC. After we get approval from the FCC for
these two new stations we would then begin the application process with SBA. Mr. Roach, got your
email from the ASR database. Would either of you be able to help with this? We would like to be
able to submit to the FCC as soon as the window opens, but we have to have the letter to do so.

Thanks,
Philip Alverson Chief Engineer

Pensacola Christian College
(850)516-0437
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